
Kindergarten information session 
for parents and carers:  
Wednesday 13th November, 3:30pm
Amaroo School Kindergarten Classrooms

Transition dates
Current Amaroo Preschool students visit the
Kindergarten classrooms with teachers and educators
during their normal school day. 

Bural & Winyu: 
Tuesday 12, 19, 26 November and 3 December 2024

Dyurra & Kagu: 
Thursday 14, 21, 28 November and 5 December 2024

We would like to invite all new Kindergarten children
with their families to a transition visit on Thursday 5
December from 9:30am-10:45am.

All enrolments from outside Amaroo Preschool will need
to be accompanied by a parent/carer for the session.
Please meet and sign in at the front office.  

  First day of Kindergarten
  Monday 3 February 2025
  More information to be sent via email in January 2025

AMAROO SCHOOL
KINDERGARTEN 2025 

Contact us
Email: info@amaroos.ed.act.edu.au
Phone: 6142 1266


